Dear Co-Chairs Holvey and Roblan,

As a business owner, I am writing today to share the impacts the current COVID-19 health crisis is having on my business, my employees and my family. As an employer of 23 families we are struggling to keep business going due to the shut down of suppliers that supply materials to our job sights. Many of our investors are not answering their phones to pay up. We are struggling to pay the high tax rates on top of insurance and overhead as well as payroll. If our business is shut down we will go bankrupt as an employer. This is devastating to our family due to the years of savings and planning to make this business happen.

These are hard times for all of us. I encourage you to support our business community as we deal with the astonishing economic disruption that has accompanied this health crisis.

Sincerely,

Cami Mattravers 106 SE Lebleu Ln Winston, OR 97496 Camijjones@gmail.com

Dear Co-Chairs Holvey and Roblan,

As a business owner, I am writing today to share the impacts the current COVID-19 health crisis is having on my business, my employees and my family. As an employer of 23 families we are struggling to keep business going due to the shut down of suppliers that supply materials to our job sights. Many of our investors are not answering their phones to pay up. We are struggling to pay the high tax rates on top of insurance and overhead as well as payroll. If our business is shut down we will go bankrupt as an employer. This is devastating to our family due to the years of savings and planning to make this business happen.

These are hard times for all of us. I encourage you to support our business community as we deal with the astonishing economic disruption that has accompanied this health crisis.

Sincerely,

Cami Mattravers 106 SE Lebleu Ln Winston, OR 97496 Camijjones@gmail.com